
V.V.A.A. National Presidents Notes 
June 2015 

 
Following the announcement of the Queen’s Birthday honours list I forwarded 
congratulations, on behalf of the V.V.A.A. to Keith Payne VC AM, Graham 
Walker AM of the VVFA and Paul Coppock OAM of the V.V.A.A. S.A branch. 
 
19 June 2015 attended the NSW ARVN Day dinner with the Vietnamese 
community at Cabramatta NSW. 
 
20 June 2015 attended the ARVN day commemorative service at Cabramatta NSW 
and laid a wreath on behalf of the V.V.A.A. National Council. 
 
26 June 2015 sent message of congratulations to the new Vietnam Veterans 
Federation executive. 
 
29 June 2015 meeting with Minister for veterans Affairs staffers to discuss options 
for Long Tan 50th anniversary commemorations, grants program outline to be 
confirmed. 


